
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Teachers, Parents and Caregivers: 
Please join us for the U.S. Coast Guard’s very first 

Bring Your Children to OUR Work Day! 
 

The U.S. Coast Guard is inviting families to Bring Your Children to OUR Work Day on 
Thursday, April 22, 2021. 
 
Each video is just 3-5 minutes, so you can easily include one (or more!) into your 
existing classroom plans. 
 
Our active duty military members will welcome kids aboard for fun activities that 
highlight careers in Science, Technology, Art and Math (STEAM).  
 
Here are just some of the many “hands-on” opportunities we’re planning: 
 

 Learn to read the weather 

 Collect an oil sample 

 Frost the perfect cupcake 

 Fix an airplane 

 Land a helicopter 

 Become a rescue swimmer 
 
Participation is free, and you don’t need to pre-register. You can join us in two ways: 
 

 Interactive: Visit www.facebook.com/UScoastguard. Kids can interact with Coast 
Guard members during and after each video, by sharing their thoughts and 
questions in the comments section. We’ll do our best to respond to every 
question!  
 

 Videos: Visit the “Bring Your Child to OUR Work Day” website at 
https://www.mycg.uscg.mil/WorkDay/ anytime on April 22. 
 

For more info, visit https://www.mycg.uscg.mil/WorkDay/ 
 
See you soon! 
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